
Finance & Transparency

The Finance Department prepares the
District’s annual budget, processes all
payments for water and sewer services, and
pays vendor invoices. They assist
departments with vendor management,
soliciting, and reviewing bids. They also
work with independent auditors that go
through the District’s books and accounts
once a year to ensure the District is in
compliance with State and Federal
Accounting guidelines. 

You can view current and past budgets, financial statements, and plans and studies, or contact
Arturo Ceja, Director of Finance and Accounting, AccountingTeam [at] mswd.org, (760) 329-
6448, ext. 134.

View our Catalog of Enterprise Systems.

Or to visit the State Controller's webpage for Financial Transaction Reports / information. 

https://www.mswd.org/mswd/page/finance-transparency
https://www.mswd.org/node/711
https://www.mswd.org/node/716
https://www.mswd.org/node/721
https://www.mswd.org/media/2016
https://districts.bythenumbers.sco.ca.gov/#!/year/default

